
From: Sheila M. Sannadan
To: Koutoufidis, Nicholas
Subject: Re: JVR
Date: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 9:36:33 AM

Yes, we received the flash drive yesterday.  Thank you Nicholas!

Sheila Sannadan
Legal Assistant
Adams Broadwell Joseph & Cardozo
601 Gateway Boulevard, Suite 1000
South San Francisco, CA 94080
Phone (650) 589-1660
Fax (650) 589-5062
ssannadan@adamsbroadwell.com

From: Koutoufidis, Nicholas <Nicholas.Koutoufidis@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 11:53 PM
To: Sheila M. Sannadan <ssannadan@adamsbroadwell.com>
Subject: RE: JVR
 
Hi Sheila,
 
Please confirm that you received the materials you requested in the email below.  
 
I mailed it to you last week.
 
Thank you,
 
Nicholas Koutoufidis, MBA
Land Use & Environmental Planner
County of San Diego
 (  858.495.5329
PDS Website http://www.sdcounty.ca.gov/pds/index.html
PDS Mapping Service http://gis.co.san-diego.ca.us/
 

From: Sheila M. Sannadan <ssannadan@adamsbroadwell.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 1:39 PM
To: Wardlaw, Mark <Mark.Wardlaw@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Potter, Andrew
<Andrew.Potter@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Koutoufidis, Nicholas <Nicholas.Koutoufidis@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Subject: RE: Request for Immediate Access to Documents Referenced in the Draft Environmental
Impact Report – JVR Energy Project (SCH No. 2019039044, Major Use Permit No. PDS2018-MUP-18-
022)
 

mailto:ssannadan@adamsbroadwell.com
mailto:Nicholas.Koutoufidis@sdcounty.ca.gov
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Good Afternoon,
 
Could you please tell me what is the status of this request (see attached)?  We submitted a request on
October 8, 2020 for immediate access to any and all documents referenced, incorporated by
reference, and relied upon in the Draft Environmental Impact Report prepared for the JVR
Energy Project (SCH No. 2019039044, Major Use Permit No. PDS2018-MUP-18-022). This request
excludes any documents that are currently available under the Project’s name on the County of San
Diego Website. I understand that public comments on the DEIR are due by November 23, 2020. 
 
Please let me know.
 
Thank you for your assistance.
 
Regards,
Sheila
 
 
Sheila Sannadan
Legal Assistant
Adams Broadwell Joseph & Cardozo
601 Gateway Boulevard, Suite 1000
South San Francisco, CA 94080
Phone (650) 589-1660
Fax (650) 589-5062
ssannadan@adamsbroadwell.com
 
 

From: Alisha C. Pember <apember@adamsbroadwell.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 3:22 PM
To: Mark.Wardlaw@sdcounty.ca.gov; Andrew.Potter@sdcounty.ca.gov;
Nicholas.Koutoufidis@sdcounty.ca.gov
Cc: Sheila M. Sannadan <ssannadan@adamsbroadwell.com>
Subject: Request for Immediate Access to Documents Referenced in the Draft Environmental Impact
Report – JVR Energy Project (SCH No. 2019039044, Major Use Permit No. PDS2018-MUP-18-022)
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please see the attached correspondence.
 
If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Sannadan.
 
Thank you.
 
Alisha Pember
 
Alisha C. Pember
Adams Broadwell Joseph & Cardozo
601 Gateway Boulevard, Suite 1000
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South San Francisco, CA  94080
(650) 589-1660 voice, Ext. 24
apember@adamsbroadwell.com
___________________
This e-mail may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product for the sole
use of the intended recipient.  Any review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express
permission is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and
delete all copies.
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